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CCoonnggrraattuullaattiioonnss  

JJoohhnn  &&  AAlliiccee!!  
Wow, 70

th
 Anniversary!  

Congratulations to you 
both from President 

Taunya, the RCO Board, 
and all of your friends in 

the Rotary Club of 
Orangeville. 

We hope you enjoy the 
flowers from the Club! 

Terrific family appreciation 
notice from last week's 
edition of The Citizen. 

  

  

  

OOuurr  CClluubb  WWeebbssiittee  nnooww  hhaass  aa  CClleeaann,,  BBoolldd,,  NNeeww  llooookk!!  
Check it out - Mike has done another spectacular job in freshening 

the look and content of our website, including a new banner! 
Many thanks Mike for all your hard work! 

CCaattcchh  tthhee  AAccee  --  UUppddaattee!!  
Website updated so that if you BUY 
tickets, they will be credited to RCO 
- that will be noted on your pdf 
confirmation of purchase - thanks 
Ingrid! 

 

  RRiibbffeesstt  PPrreesseennttaattiioonn  
Ribfest is the lifeblood of RCO - it is our major fundraiser 
to enable us to do good work in our Community.  Plans 
for Ribfest 2022 will be the focus of our next RCO 
meeting on Oct. 26, so it's very important that as many 
members as possible join us via Zoom or in the Hall. 

CCCllluuubbb   NNNeeewwwsss:::   

CCCllluuubbb   HHHaaalll lll    &&&   ZZZoooooommm   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnngggsss   
A reminder that our meetings are 
now hybrid - both in-person at the 

Hall and online via Zoom - there will 
be Speakers at future meetings. 

The meeting start for both is 7:15pm 

At the Hall we have all Government 
Covid-19 protocols in place. 

While cookies and coffee have been offered 
at meetings, at our last meeting, we even 
had a couple of members order in pizza! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
   

BBBoooaaarrrddd   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnnggg   SSSuuummmmmmaaarrryyy:::   
Last night your Board met via Zoom to 

continue Club Business; highlights: 

 Our hybrid meetings will feature a 
Speaker each week; details to follow. 

 We will enter a float in Santa's parade, 
on Sat Nov. 13th. 

 Flag Raising and photo op Friday at 
Town Hall to recognize World Polio Day, 

 Our AGM is Nov 23 - plan to attend! 

 Cluster Celebration is set for Nov 22- 
this is our DG's visit to local clubs via 
Zoom. Participation by Bolton, Erin, 

RCOH, Palgrave, Shelburne and RCO. 

Yours in Rotary, 

Don Voisey , 

Editor for today 

October 20, 2021 


